
Senator 
Don Harmon 

invites you to a 

TOWN HALL 
MEETING 

To discuss proposed renovations of the 
Eisenhower Expressway and CTA Blue Line 
with Illinois Department of Transportation 

Secretary Ann Schneider 
and CTA Vice President of Planning 

Michael Connelly 
Tuesday, October 29, 2013 

7:30 p.m.—9:00pm 
Gwendolyn Brooks Middle School 

325 S. Kenilworth, Oak Park 
For more information, call (708) 848-2002 


